
Thanks for the comments made during his visit in these parts. 

Regarding the tablets that Jose Enrique Rincon graciously 

provided us, we have used these in our system with great success.  

Our system creates dead spots that are most in need of the 

application of a probiotic. These dead spots tend to have strong 

odors typical of the presence of sulfur, which were treated with 

the tablets over a week. The dose was about ten tablets per dead 

spot.   A week later, the smell disappeared altogether and the water 

quality improved.   As you know our water is eutrophic as it 

comes from Lake Maracaibo.   The combination of molasses and 

your tablets has improved our water quality immensely.    
Senor Alfonso Abella G.   Shrimp farmer, Maracaibo, Venezuela.    

 

 
(These were 13 gram tablets) 
 


